## BEAR LAKE TOWNSHIP MINUTES 8958 Lumley Rd., Bear Lake, Michigan Special Meeting with Pleasanton Township Board March 3, 2016

The joint meeting with Pleasanton Township and Bear Lake Township called to order by Pleasanton Township Supervisor Merrill at 7:00 p.m.

With no objections Pleasanton Township Supervisor Merrill to run meeting.

Bear Lake Township Board members answering roll call, Treasurer Griffis, Supervisor Best, Trustee May, and Clerk Pattison. 7:04 p.m. Trustee Harthun arrived.

Pleasanton Township Board members present, Trustee Brenda Monk, Trustee Rochelle Rollenhagen, Supervisor Carol Merrill, and Treasurer Judy Griven.

Others present, Michael Cool, Tony Merrill, R Mitchell, Dick Merrill.

Pleasanton Township Supervisor Merrill invited the public to make comments.

No comments.

Pleasanton Township Supervisor Merrill took discussion from both boards regarding the letter from Michael Cool, about the analysis of Township fire millage rates and taxable value.

Michael Cool, CPA, from Baird, Cotter & Bishop, explained the contents of his letter.

Heard public comments.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. Respectfully submitted, Deanna Pattison, Bear Lake Township Clerk